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Public Service Electric and Gas Company P.O. Box 236 Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 

Nuclear Department 

January 3, 1985 

u. s. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
License Fee Management Branch 
Off ice of Administration 
Washington, DC 20555 

Attention: Reba M. Diggs 
Facilities Program Coordinator 

Dear Ms. Diggs: 

REMITTANCE OF CORRECTED FEE 
PURSUANT TO 10CFR170.22 (1978 REGULATIONS) 
SALEM GENERATING STATION 
UNIT NOS. l AND 2 
DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311 

In response to your letter dated November 27, 1984, we hereby 
remit the additional sum of $4,400 pursuant to your 
determination that this sum would constitute an appropriate 

·correction to the fee previously submitted with our 
application for a license amendment dated October 5, 1982. 

Enclosure 

C Mr. Donald C. Fischer (w/o enclosure) 
Licensing Project Manager 

Mr. James Linville (w/o enclosure) 
Senior Resident Inspector 
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